

Sport, Culture and Heritage

Deputy Minister's Office 112-450 Broadway, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 0V8 T 204-945-3794 F 204-948-3102 www.manitoba.ca

November 26, 2019

Mr. Yisa Akinbolaji 71 Elsbury Bay Winnipeg MB R2N 2J2

Dear Mr. Akinbolaji:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my warmest thanks for your service on the Board of Governors of the Manitoba Arts Council. Your contribution to the heritage community in Manitoba is greatly appreciated. As a member of the museum's board, you have shown leadership and commitment to this community.

I hope that you have enjoyed working with the Board of Governors. It is through the efforts of volunteers, such as you, that the heritage sector continues to thrive in our province.

Thank you for your past service to the Manitoba Arts Council and please accept my best wishes for success in all your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Charlene Paquin Deputy Minister